Dear Brethren November 1, 2022

The second quarter for this school year has started and we are just getting into week two of the quarter. The four classes I have are: Deuteronomy, Old Testament survey, Ezra, Nehemiah, and Ester, and Holy Spirit. I enjoy being in each of these classes, I am gaining a lot of knowledge from my instructors. I am grateful to be able to grow my knowledge in the word of God.

This past month I was asked by the school to go preach and to help with song leading at 4 different congregations in the area. I had an opportunity to speak in gospel meeting at the Saltville Church of Christ and to lead the congregation in singing on a different night of their gospel meeting. I preached, taught Bible class, and help with lead singing for the Mountain View Church of Christ for their morning and evening worship. I preached at the Fall Branch Church of Christ and on a different Sunday lead the congregation in singing. I was able to help the Shady Valley Church of Christ with their song leading for both morning and evening worship. I am thankful I am able to go out and to help each congregations with preaching the word of God and to lead the congregation in singing.

This month I have an opportunity to speak at the Asheville Highway Church of Christ for their 10th Annual Get Fed lectureship. There are other preaching opportunities that are assigned to me at a later time and I will mention those in another letter.

I continue to ask for prayers as I study at the Tri-Cities School of Preaching and Christian Development. I pray if it be the Lord's will that I am able to come preach for the congregation some day and to see my brothers and sisters in Christ.

In Christian love,
Denver Kyle Tate